
Truckee  expands  yard  waste
disposal for limited time
To  help  residents  manage  vegetative  waste,  Truckee  is
expanding its free fire safety yard waste drop-off program.

From June 1-16, Truckee residents may drop-off up to 6 yards
(approximately 40 bags) of vegetative material for free at the
Eastern  Regional  Landfill  at  900  Cabin  Creek  Road,
Monday–Saturday  from  8am-4pm.

In order to participate, people must live within the town
limits and be able to prove residency with a photo ID or an
out-of-town photo ID with a utility bill.

If yard waste is transported in bags, you will be required to
empty the bags to take advantage of free disposal.

Multiple trips are permitted.

Questions and comments may be directed to Nichole Dorr at
(530) 582.2909 or ndorr@townoftruckee.com.
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